
Important Information – Hilti Health and Safety (“HSE”) Trainings 
 
Hilti HSE trainings do not provide a complete overview of all potential health and safety issues, 
but are only intended to review some of the more common health and safety issues associated 
with the relevant training topic in typical jobsite conditions. Hilti HSE trainings are under no 
circumstances meant to provide legal or medical advice and therefore do not replace the 
consultation of legal and / or medical specialists. Hilti does not warrant the suitability of the 
information provided in Hilti HSE trainings to fulfil any legal (HSE) requirements or specific 
customer needs. The customer remains solely responsible for the definition and implementation 
of appropriate and legally required HSE measures and compliance with applicable regulations. In 
any case, the general industry safety practices, regulations, job-specific requirements and 
applicable literature (e.g. product instructions-for-use and operator’s manuals, Safety Data 
Sheets, product labels, etc) must always be followed. 
 


